Danny and Darleen Whetstone

Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086
DannyWhetstone@wwntbm.com



December 2007

Dear Pastor,

Thank you for sustaining our ministry by your praying and giving for another month. In November, we were in South Carolina, Virginia, Iowa, North Carolina and Tennessee. Praise the Lord for good meetings. It is so encouraging to see churches committing to missions giving even in these uncertain times. Not only do we see God's people faithfully giving, but we also witness our Lord calling others to go to regions beyond.

We do have our visas in hand for Burma (Myanmar). Pastor Jim Bailey of Edinburg, Virginia, and Pastor Fred Daniel of Greensboro, North Carolina, will be traveling with me to Burma. The Lord willing we will be leaving December 8, and returning on December 19. We plan to meet with two men that are considering a working relationship with us. Please pray that we will have a safe and prosperous journey.

It has been a very busy year. We have had a number of mission conferences all over the U.S. We also visited Jordan, Mexico, Singapore and China. How grateful we are for the good work that is going on all over the world. I hope that you will take some special time during the closing days of this year to pray for the front line soldiers that are taking the gospel of Christ to a very dark world. Keep in mind that most of them will reflect on Christmas' past while being a very long way from their families. Let's pray that their lives will be filled with the presence of Christ.

Darleen and I want to wish you a very blessed Christmas. The gift of God is marvelous anytime, but it is especially remembered this time of year. Thank you for giving so that multitudes around the world can know of the saving grace of God.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone